
Submitter: Stacy Dickinson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Business and Labor 

Measure: HB2915 

I’ve volunteered in shelters and rescue for years. Please don’t allow pet stores, which 

only sell puppies from puppy mills and back yard breeders who could care less about 

the animals and problems they create. A true, reputable breeder who cares about the 

health of their puppies would never sell to a pet store and we don’t want or need 

more unhealthy pets  in our state. Please vote to keep pet stores from selling live 

animals. 


